

TAX RECEIPT

August 27, 2010

Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham:

North Shore Animal League America would like to thank you for your generous donation received on August 27, 2010 in the amount of \$5,000.

The work we are doing to rescue homeless animals could not be done without the support of individuals like you. Your donation will go a long way to help us accomplish our mission.

Yours truly,

Valerie A. Fields

Valeria a Fields

Senior Vice President & Chief Financial Officer

In return for your contribution, North Shore Animal League America provided no goods or services to you. Accordingly, your contribution is deductible for Federal Income Tax purposes to the full extent of the law.